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Game Knights  
Attn: Mr. Ryan Lutnick  
110 East 59th Street  
New York, NY 10022 

Dear Ryan,  

It was an honor to meet you, Jack, and Sam during your visit to the Children’s Hospital at Montefiore. Your 
extremely generous donation of laptops and toys will bring many smiles to the faces of our pediatric 
patients.  

Your gift is truly meaningful to our program as many children arrive at our doors with little understanding 
of what lies ahead. Now, our nursing staff can help quiet anxious thoughts or calm stressful times with the 
aid of games on an iPad or a Nintendo Switch, while patients wait for an MRI or procedure.  Your gifts are 
making a difference in the care of every patient within CHAM.  

You mentioned that your siblings have also taken on the responsibility of donations throughout the years.  
This continuity means so much to all the staff and faculty here, who we respectfully describe as a 
“CHAMily.”  We are proud that your family is also a part of our CHAMily.  

Please contact me if you have any questions or would like to visit again. Thank you again for coming to visit.  

Sincerely, 

Michael D. Cabana, MD, MPH  


